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Bid approved for Nemaha Co bridge project
(KMZA)--The Nemaha County Commission has approved a bid for a bridge
replacement project, just south of Seneca.

The Commission on Monday approved a bid from Husker Steel for the
replacement of a bridge on I Road over Fisher Creek in the amount of $181,760.

A construction start date hasn't been announced.

In other business, the Commission approved a bid from Foley Industries for the
purchase of a 2019 motor grader in the amount of $226,603 with the trade-in of
the county's 2001 motor grader.

Also the Commission heard presentations from representatives of three firms
with experience in comprehenive planning.

Victor Burks with Bartlett and West, Kevin Marvin with Marvin Planning and
Gary Mitchell with Kendig Keast Collaborative discussed with the commission
the process in developing a plan and offered their services in helping to prepare a
plan.
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